
SRI GURU NANAK PUBLIC SCHOOL, ADARSH NAGAR, DELHI-110033 

Cir. No.11/Independence Day/2024-25                               09-08-2024 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

Subject: Regular Classes-cum-Independence Day Celebration in School on 14th August 2024  

                for Classes IV to IX & XI 
 

 Looking at the hot and humid weather conditions in the month of August 2024, we 

plan to have Afternoon School on 14th August 2024 so that students can enjoy and witness 

the Independence Day Celebration comfortably in evening hours. School will be working 

for Classes IV-IX and XI.  You are requested to send your ward in proper House Uniform 

along with the bag of first four periods on 14th August 2024 at 1.00 p.m. and also make 

necessary arrangement to pick up your ward from school premises at 6.00 p.m. Attendance 

for the day is compulsory as this celebration will instil and strengthen the feeling of 

patriotism among the students. 

The live telecast of Independence Day Celebration can be witnessed at our You  

Tube channel link:  https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCkZfB7Fa7HA3Np1T02XFSwQ               

     Please note that Fee Counter will remain open on 14th August 2024 from 1.00 p.m. 

to 3.00 p.m. However, fee is acceptable online through our school website i.e. 

www.sgnps.in. 
 

With Warm regards. 
 

 
(Shikha Gupta) 

Principal 
 

http://www.sgnps.in/

